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I strongly oppose this bill because many businesses will suffer from it. Businesses 

are creating jobs and by banning vapes, they will lose sales thus jobs will be lost. 

Wages will also go down since they won’t be able to pay employees. A lot of 

business will shut down because of this. Plus why should liquor store be allowed to 

sell this when it has nothing to do with liquor.  


